ROCHESTUR INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY Student Council Meeting Minutes April 23, 1956

The meeting was called to order at 5:10 p.m. by President Richard Mert.

Mr. William Hale, Vice President of the Lawyers Co-operative Publishing Co., asked Council, on behalf of the Rochester Community Chest and the Red Cross, to help conduct Rochester's annual campaign by collecting funds here at the Institute. Council voted in favor of participating in the Chest Drive.

Roll call was taken and the following members were absent.

ART & DESIGN
David Barry

COMMERCE Walter Licata Paul Donoghue John Mosher

PRINTING John Pollard ELECTRICAL Ronald Weber

RETAILING James Perrin

MECHANICAL Harold Slavny David Culotta

TOPPING STUDENT John Bult

The minutes of the previous meeting were read, corrected and approved.

STUDENT ASSOCIATION CONSTITUTION

Dick Osburn, Co-Chairman of the Constitution Committee, presented the new Student Association Constitution for approval. The entire Constitution was read and discussion followed. It was explained that the by-laws would be presented later. The motion that Council accept the Constitution was made and tabled for two weeks according to rules of the present Constitution.

Monday, April 30, at 1 p.m. Dr. Kline, a hypnotist, will be the featured speaker at the Assembly.

ASSEMBLY

STUDENT COUNCIL BANQUET

It was suggested that the annual awards assembly be eliminated and that the presentation of awards for Forensic Society, the Reporter, Tochmila and Student Council he made at the Student Council banquet. The Athletic Awards would then be made at the Lettermen Club's banquet. The Rudner Award and the Projensky Award recipients would also be present at the Student Council banquet. A motion to the above effect was made and defeated.

CIVIC AFFARIS

Sunday, April 29, at 5:30 p.m. the World University Service Sacrificial dinner will be held in the Eastman Building. Faculty members will serve the dinner.

May 9 is the date for the Blood Drive.

MISCELLANEOUS

Bud Rusitzky reported that a letter had been sent to Wright Langley, President of the Men Dorm Council, concerning the playing of handball in front of the dormitory. No answer has been received as yet.

The Chair thanked Jim Humphrey for the good condition of the Student parking lot. Ralph Agresta was thanked for his well done work in straight. up the bulletin boards.

NOMINATING COMMITTEE

The following people are members of the nominating committee for the Vice-President and the Secretary for next year's Student Council.

Louis Polito - Chairman Louis Polito
Marvin Skolnik

Jan Carison
Don Lenhard

REFEREES

The suggestion that (buncil make an appropriation for intramural referees was referred to the Budget Committee.

ANNOUNC MENTS

April 24 - Measuring for caps and gowns from 1 p.m. - 5 p.m.

April 26 - At 7:30 p.m. in Kate Gleason Dormitory, Mr. Joseph McGurn will speak about "Foreign Policy and Democracy" sponsored by the International Students Club.

May 1 - Committee head reports due.

Respectfully submitted. JANE WHITE Secretary